GE Healthcare
3000 North Grandview Bivd
Waukesha, Wisconsin 53188

Request for Confidentiality
December 15, 2010

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

RE: Certification Applications
FCC ID: QU5 - 5406102

To Whom It May Concern;

GE Medical Systems, LLC requests that the following materials in its applications
for certification to be under Long-Term Confidentiality, pursuant to Section 0.457
and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules, since they are considered Privileged and a
Trade Secret:

* Assembly drawings, schematics and block diagrams
= Bill of materials

Based on the fact that our radio boards will never be sold to third parties and that
they are not externally visible in the product, our application is being made for
limited module approval. These technical items are considered to be proprietary
and as such any disclosure would be detrimental to our business and our
position in the marketplace.

In addition to the above mentioned documents, pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-
1705 of the Commission’s policy, in order to comply with the marketing
regulations in 47 CFR Section 2.803 and the importation rules in 47 CFR Section
21204, while ensuring that business sensitive information remains confidential
until the actual marketing of newly authorized devices. We are requesting the
commission to grant short-term confidentiality request for the following
attachments:

e External Photos
e Internal Photos
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GE Healthcare
3000 North Grandview Blvd
Waukesha, Wisconsin 53188

Sincerely,

Al

John L Schmidt

Regulatory Affairs Leader — X-Ray
GE Healthcare

Phone: 262-548-4964

Email: john.l.schmidt@ge.com
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